
A Huge Thank You to the Outgoing PSA! 
We are grateful for the time and leadership of Joint-Chairs Ali Mears, Beth 
Wijayarathna and Nadine Monem, and Co-Secretary Simon and Chloe 
Roberts, Treasurer Damali Raymond and Communications Officer Dorian 
Fray over the past two years. These seven members brought a key set of skills 
that have improved the structure of the PSA and the events held.  Their team 
has done an outstanding job not only planning the usual Summer/Winter 
fairs, they have also introduced new events like the Plant Sale, World We 
Want Fete, Barn Dance, Book Swap and Film Nights. We are happy to 
announce that Dorian, Damali and Chloe have bravely decided to remain 
active in their roles. We appreciate everyone’s knowledge and support.        
The new Grazebrook PSA committee is: 
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Now Recruiting 
PSA Volunteers! 
Got a bit of time, 
ideas and skills 
which can be used 
to raise funds  and 
strengthen our 
school community? 
Oh yeah…and meet 
new people, make 
friends and have 
fun too?  We would 
love to hear from 
you.  Join us at our 
next PSA meeting. 
All welcome!                

Holiday Card 
fundraiser 
raised £383. 
Thank you for your 
participation and 
support!                                          

BUY RAFFLE TICKETS 
On sale from Thurs Nov 
26th to Thurs Dec 10th 

Go to PSA website 
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NEXT PSA MEETING 
Fri Dec 10 @ 9:30am 

Virtual link avail on PSA 
website. We meet 

every other Fri.
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VIRTUAL FAMILY QUIZ 

NIGHT 
Thurs Dec 10th @6:30p 

Tickets avail on website
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Left to right: Dorian Fray (Co-Chair) 
Catherine Hyotte (Co-Chair) Chloe 
Roberts (Secretary) Damali Raymond 
(Treasurer) and Oliver Marlow 
(Communications Officer)

mailto:grazebrookpsa@gmail.com
mailto:grazebrookpsa@gmail.com


Did you know? 
The PSA raised £13,029.12 in the last full 
academic year, Sept 2018 —July 2019.  We 
spent funds on the following: 

• Pantomime tickets 
• Anti-Bullying week 
• World We Want School Curriculum 
• Mindfulness Training for interested staff 
• Ping Pong table in KS2 playground 
• Donation to the Holiday Staff Party on Dec 2019 
This is all possible because of the vital funds raised by events such as the Barn Dance, Film Nights, 
Winter/Summer Fairs and more.  Sadly, due to Covid19, some of these events may not take place this 
year.  However, do not fear, we hope to have as many covid-friendly, community building events as 
possible this academic year! 

Top 3 ways to support the PSA in the months leading up to the Holidays.  

1. Join us for a Virtual Family Quiz Night on Thurs. Dec 10th @ 6:30pm. And order takeout from Il 
Bacio Express on Thurs Dec 10.  %15 of your order will be donated to PSA.  Ref: Grazebrook PSA 
when you order online @ www.ilbacioexpress.uk. 

2. Buy Raffle tickets - On Sale Thursday November 26th at www.grazebrookpsa.com.  Over £800 
worth of prizes including an iPad, Amazon Fire and All4One Vouchers. 

3. Shop smile.amazon.co.uk and register Grazebrook Parent Staff Association as your charity.

2

 25 NOVEMBER 2020

KORU KIDS  IS ONE-TO-ONE CHILDCARE FROM AS LITTLE 
AS 3 HOURS A WEEK. 
Koru Kids part-time nannies live locally and are vetted and 
trained. Take a look (it’s free!) And, Koru Kids will donate 
£80 to Grazebrook PSA when you hire a part-time nanny. 
• Rates start from £13 per hour, per family (there are no 
upfront fees or other costs - you just pay the simple hourly 
rate) 
• Hassle free and all admin taken care of 
• Sign up in less than 2 minutes to browse instantly

 go.korukids.co/grazebrook
“We love our new nanny, she’s 
friendly, punctual, conscientious, a 
good cook and, best of all, the kids 
love her.”  — Grazebrook Parent

http://go.korukids.co/grazebrook
http://www.grazebrookpsa.com
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